
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Monday, June 3, 2024 9:21:34 PM
To: LaJeunesse, Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Health Insurance Rate Review
   

A public comment has been received.
Name: Joan Alexander
Town: Glover
Affiliation: voter, taxpayer, retired teacher

Topic:Health Insurance Rate Review
Comment: Sadly, though our Supervisory Union elementary and middle school budget passed in April, a few
days later, enough voters signed a petition for a revote, and that revote is what is happening this evening. There
are many factors that impact the rising costs of educating our students, and health care insurance premiums are a
huge factor. Educating children--they are our future!--is certainly one of the most important tasks we have as a
community face, and managing to avoid skyrocketing health care costs is paramount. Please do your part.
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